PMA Norwood Music Camp

Dates for 2024: Sunday, August 11 - Friday August 16

June 12, 2024

Dear Norwood Music Parent/Guardian:

As we continue to grow the membership of our curricular and extracurricular programs,
the annual PMA Music Camp will be held at Norwood High School this summer from
August 11th-16th.. This program is open to all students entering grades 8-12 interested in
participating in the marching band and color guard.

It is our hope to recruit new members into our marching band and provide an educational
experience that is both safe and fun!

Schedule:
*Students should plan to bring their own lunch each day*
Sunday, 8/11

1:00 pm - 5:00 pm Orientation, 1* Rehearsal

Monday-Wednesday, 8/12-8/14 - TBA an evening activity or two.

9:00 am - 12:00 pm morning rehearsal
12:00 pm - 1:00 pm Lunch, on site
1:00 pm - 4:00 pm afternoon rehearsal and dismissal

Thursday, 8/15 - Senior Bowling Night

9:00 am - 12:00 pm morning rehearsal
12:00 pm - 1:00 pm Lunch, on site
1:00 pm - 4:00 pm afternoon rehearsal and dismissal

Evening: Senior Class Bowling Trip time TBA



Friday, 8/16 - Senior Night, Performances and Dinner

10:00 AM -12:30 pm Morning Rehearsal

12:30-1:30 Lunch, on site

1:30 - 4:45 Rehearsals and Performance Prep.

5:00 Marching Band and Color Guard Performance

5:30 Choral Performance

5:45 Senior Parent Dinner including all campers and camp
staff.

6:30 Dinner Ends

6:40 Introduction of Senior Class

6:50 Senior tribute skits.

7:30 Camp Ends

Monday, 8/19 - Entertainment Trip (TBD)

7:45 Arrive
8:00 a.m. Departure
8:00 p.m. Return
Teachers: NHS Band Steven Conant & members of the marching band staff

Student cost: $200 per student to cover social expenses, staffing, T-shirts, transportation
and Entertainment Trip (TBD).

No student will be denied the opportunity to participate in any Fine Arts activity due to
financial hardship. Any financial concerns should be directed in writing, to the
Director of Fine Arts.: jkerr@norwood.k12.ma.us

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. We are looking forward to this
valuable rehearsal and social time as we build towards the new school year!

Jeffrey A. Kerr
Director of Fine Arts

Norwood Public Schools



